
Following the wider opening of school on 1st June, please contact school by phone as soon as 
possible if you believe that your child has been exposed to Coronavirus. If you believe that your 
child, or anyone in your household has symptoms of Coronavirus as listed below then DO NOT 
BRING YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL.  
 

 New and continuous cough 
or 

 High temperature 
or 

 Loss of, or change in your sense of taste or smell 
 
Please follow the ‘Stay at Home’ guidance as directed by the government - 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-
guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 
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